
 

 

 

                                                                                                                              

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                            January 2025 

 

Sponsored Treasure Hunt 
Thank you so much to everyone who has already contributed to our school fund, 

especially to everyone who took part in our Autumn Treasure Hunt.  We raised the 

fantastic sum of £737.50.  We have used this money for outdoor equipment and 

towards the nature school shelter. Thank you. 

Christmas Raffle  
Thank you for your donations and for purchasing raffle tickets.  We have raised the 

amazing sum of £625.00.  We plan to spend this money replenishing resources and 

purchasing new books for the nursery. 

School Fund 
As you know, we ask if parents would be willing to contribute £3.00 per week towards our school 

fund.  This voluntary contribution can be paid by cash/cheque/BACS or via a card payment through 

Parentmail.  For January to February half term the cost is £18 or January to Easter it is £39. 

How to use payments on IRIS Parentmail: 

• Log in 

• Click on the 3 lines at the top 

• Click ‘Payments’ 

• Click ‘Shop’ at the bottom of the screen 

We use school fund money to pay for fruit for the children, together with a cake and a present to 

give to each child on their birthday.  If any money is left over, we save this up to buy valuable 

resources for the nursery. As you may know, we do not receive free fruit in early years’ settings like 

a primary school does.  

We are very appreciative of any contributions that we receive.  

Further Help Requests - For working parents/carers sometimes companies sponsor or make 

donations to schools. If your work place might be willing to consider donating to Freshfield, please 

contact the school office.  

Amazon Wishlist 

Many parents have kindly donated items from our Amazon Wishlist.  If you wish to help this way, 

please click this link to view our wishlist - https://amzn.eu/hoHCglE 

Any purchase made, is delivered direct to school.  Please ensure to add your name.  Thank you! 

In these times of budget cuts, your contributions are so very much appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

K Muncaster 

Katherine Muncaster 

Executive Headteacher 
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